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The United Nations special reporter on the  situation of human rights in Eritrea Miss. Sheila
Keetharuth, a statement she make on  the 69th session of the General Assembly Third
Committee Item 68c.

  

Targeting on the moral responsibility of the United Nations  General Assembly,  Miss.
S.Keetharuth quote, " We know how many Eritrean children reach Europe on their own, but not
how many die trying ".............full report of the session on PDF.
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